Mid-valley genealogical meeting.
December 9, 1978.
Elizabeth Ritchey Room, Corvallis Public Library.

The meeting was called to order by the president, Mr. Gump.

The minutes were read and approved, subject to correction regarding the invoices from Joan Mueller. It was suggested that the names of new members be added.

Mr. Van Cleve is filling in for Mr. Stryker, and Mr. Gump will assist Mr. Stryker during the next year when he is unable to attend meetings. Mr. Van Cleve read the Treasurer's report which was accepted.

Visitors attending were Mr. Fox, Jeffry Bryant, Veronica and Gordon Sitton, Ruth Musil and Helen McKee.

XXXXXXX Ruth Musil and Helen McKee became new members.

Mildred Hawkins reported on a CANADIAN INTEREST GROUP scheduled to meet at her home January 24 at 1:30 P.M.

The January program will be presented by Mary Jane Bailey who will show slides "American the Beautiful".

The new Officers for 1979 were presented by the retiring president, Mt.Gump, as follows:

President: Pamela Strahan 1st Vice Pres.: Velma Parsons 2nd Vice Pres. Margaret Abell Secretary: Clara Jans. Treasurer: Mr. Stryker.

The membership thanked Mr. Gump for his service over a two year period. Mrs. Strahan closed the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Mildred Hurhens pro tem. Seculary